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The freedom to read is essential to our democracy. It allows individuals to explore 

diverse ideas, perspectives, and knowledge. If someone doesn't like a particular 

book, then they don't have to read it. But they don't have the right to force their 

beliefs on others who have their own right to hold different opinions and values. Book 

bans are an attempt to force beliefs on others. That is simply not acceptable! 

 

I fully support SB 1583. NO TO SCHOOL BOOK BANS! 


